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Respected Sir,

Sub: Invitation for Delegate Participation in the National Conference on ‘Additive
Manufacturing in Aerospace, Defence (AMAD-2022) and other Engineering Sectors’ on 2nd
July 2022.

Greetings from National Design and Research Forum (NDRF), Bangalore.

We are glad to inform you that the National Conference on ‘Additive Manufacturing in
Aerospace and Defence (AMAD 2022) and other Engineering Sectors’ is being organized by
NDREF (IEI) on 2nd July 2022 through online mode.

The conference would serve as a platform for Scientists, Researchers, Faculty members,
Engineers and Students in the Aerospace and Defence domain to share the best practices and
to discuss the challenges pertaining to Additive Manufacturing by way of interactions.
Keeping in view your active professional involvement in the field, we highly appreciate your
participation as well as authorizing your officials for the National Conference on ‘Additive
Manufacturing in Aerospace, Defence (AMAD-2022) and other Engineering Sectors’.

The registration link, registration form, brochure and other associated documents are
available in the website (https://www.ndrf.res.in/nc.html)

Looking forward for your participation as well as nomination of delegates in large number for
the conference.

With Warm Regards,
Your Sincerely,

Dr. S. Seetharamu
Director, NDRF
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